
	 	 	 	 	 	 	

	
	
	
	
NEWS	RELEASE	
For	immediate	release	–	March	21,	2017	 	 	 	
	
Child	care	centres	chosen	for	new	Saskatoon,	Martensville	and	Warman	schools	
	
Greater	Saskatoon	Catholic	Schools,	Saskatoon	Public	Schools,	and	Prairie	Spirit	School	Division	
congratulate	the	successful	applicants	that	will	be	providing	child	care	services	for	the	new	joint-use	
facilities	currently	under	construction.	
	
Registration	will	open	April	1.	Please	direct	inquiries	to	the	following	child	care	providers	for	each	
location:	
	
Boys	and	Girls	Club,	Evergreen	(St.	Nicholas	Catholic	School	and	Sylvia	Fedoruk	School)	

: http://www.bgcsaskatoon.com/;	*	elc@bgcsaskatoon.com;	(	306-665-0307	

Tykes	and	Tots,	Hampton	Village	(St.	Lorenzo	Ruiz	Catholic	School	and	Ernest	Lindner	School)	
: www.tykesntots.ca;	*		executivedirector@tykesntots.ca;	(	306-659-7199	

CFS,	Rosewood	(St.	Thérèse	of	Lisieux	Catholic	School	and	Colette	Bourgonje	School)	
Register	online	starting	April	1	at	http://www.cfssaskatoon.sk.ca/rosewood	

Preston	Early	Learning,	Stonebridge	(St.	Kateri	Tekakwitha	Catholic	School	and	Chief	Whitecap	School)	
: www.prestonearlylearning.ca;	(	306-290-4227	

YMCA,	Martensville	(École	Holy	Mary	Catholic	School	and	Lake	Vista	Public	School)	
: http://ymcasaskatoon.org;	*	vfusnik@ymcasaskatoon.org;	(	306-652-7515	ext.	232		

Hope’s	Home,	Warman	(Holy	Trinity	Catholic	School	and	Traditions	Elementary	School)	
Fill	out	a	Waitlist	Registration	Form	at	http://hopeshome.org/services/daycare/		

	
The	three	school	divisions	thank	all	companies	and	organizations	that	submitted	proposals	and	wish	
the	aforementioned	groups	success	in	their	role	as	child	care	providers.	
	
	
For	more	information	about	Greater	Saskatoon	Catholic	Schools,	visit	www.gscs.ca	
For	more	information	about	Saskatoon	Public	Schools,	visit	www.saskatoonpublicschools.ca		
For	more	information	about	Prairie	Spirit	School	Division,	visit	www.spiritsd.ca		
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